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Thought of the week 

 

  

Calendar for the Week 

Monday 12th March: SATS and puzzle club 
Tuesday 13th March: History and construction clubs , Year 5 

taster day at Norton College 
Wednesday 14th March: Class 2 forest schools, Class 3 netball 
tournament (consent letter attached), art club until 5pm – 
please remember £1.50 cash, guitar and brass lessons  
Thursday 15th Mar: Fencing and gym club 
Friday 16th Mar: Circuit training club, violin and keyboard 
lessons 

Mon 12
th

 March 2018 

 

Stars of the week 

Class One – Alex 

Class Two – Aiden 

Class Three – Amelia 

Writers of the week 

Class One – Toby 

Class Two –  Niambh 

Class Three – Josh 

 

Book Day 

Thank you to everyone for taking part on Friday in our dress  
up day – it was lovely to see all the costumes finally!!!!! 

 

 

 

Sandwich option at lunchtime 

Mrs Ellis has started her sandwich options this week.  Every day children can choose tuna, cheese or 
ham.  They do not have to stick to certain fillings on certain days as previously advertised.  They would 
get a full sandwich, sausage roll (or veggie equivalent), vegetable sticks and the pudding of the day.  
Children need to let teachers know on a morning if they wish to take up this option and which 
sandwich filling they would like. 

FOCAS events 

Please can we remind you about the fun evening of 
chocolate bingo on Thursday 22nd March at Settrington 
Village Hall. Great fun for all the family and all funds 
raised will go towards the schools exciting 
new library. 
Doors open at 5:30pm and eyes down from 6pm. We will 
look forward to seeing you there! 
If anyone would like to donate any chocolate prizes they 

really would be very gratefully received.  Please bring 

them into the school office this week if possible please.   

FOCAS committee also have a beetle drive planned for 

1st May and a Duck Derby for the summer term.  If 

anyone else is interested in joining in to help plan and 

organise any events then your input would be gratefully 

received.  Many thanks. 

 


